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Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Digital Childhood Survey results, 
Safeguarding your children online, Y3 Trip to Natural History Museum 
 

Dear all, 
 

As we reach the end of the Spring Term, I would like to take a moment to extend my thanks for 
all the support you have given to both your children and the school throughout the term. Your 
partnership plays such an important role in helping our school thrive, and we truly appreciate all 
your efforts. 
 

I would also like to express our gratitude to the incredible staff team. Their hard work, 
dedication, and commitment to our pupils have made this term a success. We are so lucky to 
have such a talented and professional team working with our children every day. 
 

As we head into the holidays, I hope that you and your family enjoy some well-earned rest and 
quality time together. Let’s hope the good weather continues so you can make the most of the 
break and recharge for the term ahead! 
 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back to school on Tuesday, 22nd April. 
 

Wishing you all a lovely Easter! 
 

Very best wishes 
 

Mrs Pankhania  
 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 
 

To report your child’s absence please 
telephone and leave a message or send 
an email to: 
 

  
reception@highworthcombined co.uk. 
 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 
 
 

BEST ATTENDANCE:  85% 

(CLASS 3H) 
 
 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE:  

79.3% 
 

 

  
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
 

Monday 7th April to Monday 21st April   
School closed for the Easter break 
 

Tuesday 22nd April  
Children return to school 
 

Y4 swimming starts this week – children 
should come to school in their PE kit every 
day and bring their swimming 
shorts/costume. 
 

3:20pm Football Match v Chepping View 
 

Thursday 24th April 
9am: Parent/Carers Coffee Morning 
 

Friday 25th April 
9am: Y1 Assembly – Y1 Parents/Carers are 
invited. 
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ONLINE COURSES FOR PARENTS/CARERS 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


